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Come Celebrate
Women’s Animal Center
150" Anniversary

i The celebration of Women’s Animal Center’s 150th Anniver-

| sary continues with its signature event on Saturday, June 1st.
All board members, staff, volunteers, donors and supporters
Y] of the Women’s Animal Center are invited to dine, drink, and
Al dance the night way in support of our shelter pets. Our facility
will be transformed into a garden themed venue and there
will be a silent auction, raffles and guided tours of the
hospital and shelter.
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Help shelter pets and have the night of your life! '2'

Tickets may be purchased online at: https://womensanimalcenter.org/150th-anniversary/150th-
anniversary-celebration

Reedman Toll Subaru Langhorne Shares the Love with WAC

Our friends at Reedman-Toll Subaru
shared the love with us on Tuesday,
May 7t with a check for over $25,000
-donations they collected on our

| behalf with the support of their
generous customers| This vital fund-

Jake, who is now marking his

| thirteenth month under our care.
Tremendous thanks to Subaru and
Subaru customers for their support

*| of our shelter pets! .:.

Happy Birthday!
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Steve Price-5/3
Shawn Reilly-5/11
Brian Myers-5/19
Melody Vaio-5/29

Welcome!
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Jose Cotto
Animal Care Attendant

Alexis Marandola
Veterinary Technician

I VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH—
COLLEEN FOLEY

Colleen started with Women’s Animal Center last sum-
mer, and has been enthusiastic about helping our shelter
pets ever since. She has taken photos of our adoptable
cats and her pictures reveal how much the cats love
spending time with her. She has also worked with our
PetSmart resident cats as well. Colleen is always willing
to learn new skills and is now working to become a dog
volunteer as well. Congratulations Colleen and thank you
for all you do for Women’s Animal Center! .2.
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In Memoriam

The Staff of WAC extends
our sincere condolences
on the passing of Phillies
Chairman David P. Mont-
gomery. Mr. Montgomery,
the husband of Board
Member Lyn Montgom-
ery, was a longtime
supporter of Women'’s
Animal Center and a
member of the 150
Anniversary Honorary
Committee. The entire
Women’s Animal Center
family sends their sympa-
thy to Lyn and her family
at this sad time.
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WAC GOES OUT TO THE BALL GAME!!!

Women’s Animal Center continued its anniversary celebrations with a night at the Phillies
game on Tuesday, April 30t. Board members, staff, volunteers, donors and supporters
enjoyed a fun fundraising night at Citizens Bank Park. Board President Suzanne Bush
threw out the ceremonial first pitch with a little coaching help from the Phanatic. Our
promotional video was played on the Jumbotron and Phillies Pitcher Zach Eflin congratu-
lated WAC on our anniversary in a video. An information table was set up in the lobby for
Phillies fans to learn about all the wonderful things happening here. Special guests were
treated to the “Love of the Game” suite and were surprised with a visit from former Phil-
lies second basemen Mickey Morandini.

Special thanks go out to Lyn and David Montgomery, the Phillies ticket sales team and the
Phillies Charities for this incredible night. We truly appreciate their support of our work
and our mission to improve the lives of shelter pets! .2,
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